

Edgecumbe students

Mt. Edgecumbe students Byran Amos, Mary Gilila, Jacob Epchook, and Anecia Blunka and their advisor, Ms. Marcia Strand, have returned from Anchorage where they attended the state meeting of Future Homemakers of America. The Mt. Edgecumbe chapter received red ribbons or second place for both scrapbook and name tag. State judging was based on continuity, originality, neatness, appearance and content.

The students reported that it was an exciting weekend packed with outstanding speakers, discussions, films and a chance to make a lot of new friends from all points of Alaska. Jacob is the son of Nick and Katherine Epchook of Kwethluk. Bryan is the son of Walter and Nona Amos of Mekoryuk, and Mary is the daughter of Bertha Gilha of Akiak, and Anecia is the daughter of Gus and Natalia Blunka of New Stuvahok.